
	6th	Grade	Supply	List	
 Oak-Land Middle School 

	Qty.	 	GENERAL	Supply	List	
 1  3-inch binder  (  NO ZIPPER BINDERS  ) 

 1  pack of 8 tab/dividers without pockets 
 (plastic) 

 4  composition notebooks  (Science and Pony 
 Black English) 

 1  zipper pencil pouch with hole punches  for 
 inside the binder 

 5  packs of pencils or mechanical pencils 
 (replenish pencils throughout the year) 

 2  black fine point sharpies 

 2  black ultra fine point sharpies 

 2  pens any color 

 2  highlighters any color 

 1  12-count pack of colored pencils 

 3  packages of clear Scotch Brand Magic 
 Tape Refill 

 1  set of earbuds or headphones (3.5mm) that 
 plug into a Chromebook (no wireless) 

 1  scientific calculator-  TI-30XS  Multi-View 

 2  glue sticks 

 1  pack of loose leaf  (wide or college rule) 

	Qty.	 	OPTIONAL	PERSONAL	ITEMS	
 1  hand-held pencil sharpener 

 1  10-pack THIN Crayola markers 

 1  pink eraser 

 1  Package of post-it notes 

	Qty.	 	BAND	/	ORCHESTRA	Supply	List	
 1  1-inch DURABLE 3-ring binder- should be 

 able to open flat on a music stand 

 1  pack of 5 tab/dividers 

 1  zipper pencil pouch with 2 pencils 

 1  black dry erase marker 

 1  Essential Elements Book 1- you may 
 already have this from 5th grade 

 1  Music Stand for at home practice 

 1  Instrument with accessories (reeds, valve 
 oil, chin rest, etc.) 

	Qty.	 	PHYSICAL	EDUCATION	Supply	List	
 1  Appropriate clothing for all weather 

 1  Extra Pair of gym shoes (keep in gym 
 locker)(No crocs, slides, flops) 

 1  Deodorant 

	Qty.	 	WISH	LIST	
 We would really appreciate 

 donations of the following items 

 1  Extra pack of loose leaf  (wide or college rule) 

 2  package of post-it notes 

 1  pack dry erase markers + dry eraser 

 5  boxes of tissues 

 2  disinfecting wipes 

 2  glue sticks (larger sticks preferred) 

 2  packages of notecards 

 1  package of black sharpies (ultra fine) 

 Extra packages of pencils 

 Information about schedule pick-up will be sent out in early August. 
 Please know that as the school year progresses, supplies may need to be refreshed and replenished. 

 We are looking forward to a great 2023 - 2024 school year! 


